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23 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tenant  
 
 
 
COVID-19 Update as at 23 March 2020 
 
 
I am writing to you because your health and wellbeing is very important to us and at the 
forefront of our minds at all times.  
 
In order to make the best decisions for our tenants, staff and contractors; we will continue to 
take our advice from the World Health Organisation and the Australian Government 
Department of Health to ensure we follow their guidelines. 
 
I would like to reassure you that Unity staff will always seek to be available by phone or email 
and will continue to support you in your tenancy.  
 
We are implementing a range of measures to ensure we can continue to provide you with a 
quality service. Some of the changes include: 
 

• Your Housing Officer and Maintenance staff remain contactable by phone and email 
using the same contact details as usual.  

• Our offices are now closed for most tenancy matters. 
• Meetings will continue as usual by phone or by email but not in the office in person. 

 
Our staff will maintain contact with tenants during this difficult period. If you need additional 
tenancy support please contact your Housing Officer by phone or email. 
 
Travellers from overseas and interstate destinations are required by the Government to self-
isolate for 14 days after returning to South Australia and should remain at home. 
 
Any tenants who are in self-isolation or have contracted COVID-19, must advise Unity 
immediately so we can adjust our services to you to ensure everyone remains safe. 
 
Some things you can do to keep safer (to minimise cross infection): 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water or with an alcohol-based hand sanitizer.  
• Avoid touching your mouth and face.  
• When coughing or sneezing, cover your mouth with your flexed elbow or tissue – 

dispose of the tissue immediately and wash your hands.  
• Avoid close contact with others, especially people who are coughing or sneezing. 
• Maintain the recommended 1.5 metre distance from other people whenever possible. 
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If you have access to the internet you can find more information about the Coronavirus from: 
 
• Australian Government: https://www.health.gov.au/health-topics/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov 
 
• World Health Organisation:  https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/ 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these extraordinary circumstances. 
 
Keep safe and well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Woodward 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
UNITY HOUSING COMPANY 
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